
 

 

Guest Lecture by Mr Mushtaq Mohammed on 23-08-2024  

 

On 23-08-2024, as part of the induction program for the first-year students of the 2024-25 

batch, a guest lecture was delivered by Mr. Mushtaq Mohammed, a motivational trainer, in 

the 3rd Floor Seminar Hall. The topic of the lecture was "The Bulletproof Engineer," which 

was informative and encouraging for the first-year students who had just started their 

professional education. Mr. Mushtaq discussed the skills required to be successful engineers 

and all the first-year students attended the program. They also participated in the interactive 

session, overcoming their inhibitions and stage fear due to the motivating message they 

received. 

 

     

                                                      Mr Mushtaq Mohammed addressing the students 

  

Memento being presented to Mr Mushtaq Mohammed 

 

 

 


